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Save our public parks and spaces. This is wrong our children should have these 

spaces to play in and they should be safe and clean. Not full of homeless drug 

addicts. We should not have to step over needles, trash and bodily remains because 

they use the grass for a bathroom.  

Please do not pass HB 3501 


